
Te Korōria Project Update 

As our project reaches its conclusion, here is a summary of what is in 
each building, and improvements to look out for 

 

The Buildings 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Lower level  

• Staff office and kitchen 
• Meeting room / Godly Play room 
• Storage Room 
• Grass courtyard  

At street height (170 Karori Road) 

• Café and Hospitality space 
• Soft play for Children 
• Full Kitchen 
• Lift between levels  
• Deck overlooking courtyard. 

Te Korōria (which means the Glory) 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extension to former hall   

• SMASH office and store room  
• ECEC Breakout room  
• Two counselling rooms and waiting 

area  
• ECEC Storage 
• Car parking (on site of demolished 

Parish hall)  
• Refreshed rooms including the Kōwhai 

/ Yellow room (old supper room/activity 
room), and Waiporoporo room /purple 
room (old SMASH office) 
 

Carparking 

• Pick up and Drop off for ECEC and SMASH outside 
Te Whare o Mere / House of Mary for 5 cars 

• Disabled parking available 
• Carparking along south side of Church for 10 cars 

 

 

Te Whare o Mere / The House of Mary 

 

Current offices will be converted 
back to a residence to operate as 
a rental property. 

The Vicarage 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Te Korōria (our third community enterprise) will 
run a Café, Soft Play and Counselling services.   

• Opening 6 May 
• Invite people to join you at the café and soft play 
• Book a koha counselling session 

counselling@tekororia.org.nz 
▪ You can help by telling others what’s on offer! 
• Donate to help us meet the costs of the build 

and set up 
• Visitors can park along south side of St Mary’s 

and short stay parks 
 

• Access from Karori Road from the 8 May 
• Will have access to the soft play on agreed days  
• Operating as usual 
• Parents can park in short stay car park directly 

outside Te Whare o Mere or in the new parks by 
St Mary’s Church 

• Take the lift of the stairs down to the centre 

• The office and Junior programme operates from Te 
Whare o Mere / House of Mary from the 8th May 

• SMASH will continue to use St Mary’s Church 
during the week, depending on numbers of 
children 

• Will have access to soft play as part of the 
programme 

• Parents can park in short stay car park directly 
outside Te Whare o Mere or in the new parks by St 
Mary’s Church 

• Offices move to Te Korōria building.  You can take the lift 
or the stairs to visit us from the 8th May 

• All meetings currently held in prayer room will be in the 
new meeting room (Kikorangi / Blue ) room 

• Impact and Crossfire will use Kōwhai / Yellow and 
Waiporoporo /Purple rooms  

• The Collective uses Kowhai room  
• Sunday Youth in Kikorangi /Blue room 
• Use of Playgarden unchanged 
• Weekday visitors please park on the South Side of the 

Church.  Disabled parking spot available outside Te 
Whare o Mere and Te Korōria. 

Changes to take note of 
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